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a cleaner, greener 

and safer city 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Your guide to the new trade waste procedures 



 

 

 

 

We’re changing our trade waste procedures to help
Glasgow become a cleaner, greener and safer city. 

This means trade waste containers (bins, bags and recycling) 
will need to be: 

• stored inside the business premises, instead of on the 
street; and 

• put out for collection only during pre-arranged time slots. 

The changes will help businesses to comply with the 
Environmental Protection Act (1990) and the Waste (Scotland) 
Regulations (2012). 

Further information 

Please read the enclosed letter for further information. 

Please contact your trade waste supplier to discuss the 
changes and how they will affect you. There is also information 
available on our website, including advice, support and details 
of the changes: 
https://www.glasgowcitycentrestrategy.com/project/ 
commercial-waste 

This will affect all businesses that store or put their waste out 
for collection on roads, including pavements or lanes. 

This is Phase Two of a city-wide initiative. You must be 
compliant by 1st April 2018 

https://www.glasgowcitycentrestrategy.com/project



